
From: Dawson (development), Barry 

Sent: 17 July 2013 15:23 

To: McEllistrum, Richard 

Subject: FW: Application Ref: 2013/3807/P - logged 17/07/2013 bd 

 

This message has been archived. 

Regards 

 
  

 
Barry 

 
  

 

________________________________ 
 

From: Wheeler, Tristan [mailto:tristan.wheeler@telerealtrillium.com]  
Sent: 16 July 2013 18:54 

To: Planning 
Subject: Fw: Application Ref: 2013/3807/P - logged 17/07/2013 bd 

 
  

 

 
  

 
From: Wheeler, Tristan  

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 02:46 PM 
To: Seckington, Jonathan  

Subject: Application Ref: 2013/3807/P  
  

 

Occupier 
 

Basement Car Park and Premises 
 

222 – 236 Grays Inn Road 
 

London 
 

Dear Sirs 

 
I refer you your correspondence of the 26th June 2013, as attached. I write to express concern regarding 

the negative effect which part of this proposed scheme, labelled P2 throughout, but specifically within the 
‘Internal Daylight, Sunlight and Overshadowing Report’ published for the applicant by GIA, will have on the 

rights to light enjoyed by the title holders of 222-236 Grays Inn Road. In our opinion, the height and density 
of this scheme will have a negative impact on the light enjoyed by the occupan 
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https://evserver02.lbcamden.net/EnterpriseVault/ViewMessage.asp?VaultId=1E35A507E0CE8A84FB9EBEA848ECBD7271110000evserver01&SavesetId=201310172034833~201307171422480000~Z~C079093D5A1EBB8809A78E2AA8D06B41&AttachmentId=1


